
Peacehaven and Telscombe Regeneration Partnership
Sports and Leisure Working Group

Monday November 11th 2002

Present:  John Livings, David Neighbour, ESCC, John Shepherd, YMCA,
Steve Keogh, Peacehaven Amenities Manager, Jo Kidd, Leisure Centre, Jan
Murphy, Haven District Youth Service.

There was some discussion around the planning of YMCA activities in
Peacehaven.  John Shepherd to draw up an Action Proposal Plan for YMCA
involvement in Peacehaven.  A pilot project was proposed for Easter 2003 for
a film and theatre workshop.  They would use the Joff as a base and use the
editing room for film production.  Films produced could be included in the
Peacehaven Cinema evening prior to the main film.

John Shepherd will contact the Youth Participation Worker, Sports
Development Officer, PACT and other relevant agencies to ensure that there
is no duplication of projects.  

The Action Plan will be presented at the next meeting.

Jan Murphy will contact Philip Scott (ESCC Music Services) to see if we can
obtain music tuition and help to reform the local Scouts and Guides marching
band, which was sadly missed at this year’s Rememberance Day Parade.
Jan said she would speak to the Sports Development Officer, but most money
had gone to Newhaven. 

Steve Keogh and Jo Kidd are hoping to promote a five a side football
competition during the Christmas holidays and a Peacehaven Fun Day in
August.  The East Sussex Association for the Blind are to hold a vintage car
show in July and it is hoped that all local groups will be involved in events and
stands at this two day event.

 David Neighbour stated the Telscombe Town Council are to go ahead with a
skate board park  but hope to have support from the Regeneration
Partnership for a Baseball Area.

Jo Kidd said that  funding is needed to train staff to NVQ3 or equivalent to run
under 8's at the Leisure Centre. It was questioned whether a Diploma for Play
work qualification would be appropriate.  John Livings will investigate NVQ
funding through the EYDCP.

Steve Keogh stated that estimates for possible disabled play area equipment
at the Cairo Ave /South Coast Road site have now been received by Town
Council.  The Regeneration Partnership would be keen to have this project as
part of a funding bid through the LSP,

Date of the next meeting: The Joff, Monday 6th January 03 at 9.30 am


